
 

 

 
 

 

 

November 3, 2011 

 
SUBJECT: Letter of Recommendation for The Hockey Source’s Team Management Program 
 

To whom it may concern: 

It is my pleasure to provide this letter of recommendation for The Hockey Source and their Team 
Management Program. I have had the opportunity to work with The Hockey Source personally over 
the past two years.  
 
The Hockey Source’s Team Management Program, North America’s only program dedicated to 
helping and enhancing a team’s administration needs for a successful, organized and effective 
approach. The Ontario Minor Hockey Association (OMHA) has utilized the services of The Hockey 
Source to deliver this program as part of our Continuing Education Program (CEP) and as part of our 
Development Programs information booths at the OMHA Annual General Meeting. 
 
The staff at The Hockey Source consistently display a high degree of integrity, responsibility and 
expertise. Perhaps more than anything, their service and commitment to the OMHA has been above 
and beyond the call of duty.  
 
I am happy to give The Hockey Source’s Team Management Program  my wholehearted 
endorsement.  
 

 Sincerely, 

 
 
Ian Taylor   
Director, Development Programs 
Ontario Minor Hockey Association 
 


